From: Dot Guerrera

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New fee structures
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2024 8:28:36 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

We have enjoyed camping in NM State Parks ever since we moved to New Mexico 18 years
ago. We understand the need to adjust fees in order to keep our parks as wonderful as possible
but, please do not take away the yearly senior camping passes. Many senior citizens will be
impacted by higher camping fees & may no longer be able to enjoy our wonderful parks.

Hope you make the decisions that will benefit the parks without burdening NM residents.
Thank you.

Dorothy Guerrera, Deming
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